
 
REPORT TO LANDULPH PARISH COUNCIL - WORKING GROUP UPDATE 

Please complete and submit this form for Working Group updates  
to be considered by Landulph Parish Council. 

TITLE 
 

Landulph Orchard Green 

DATE OF UPDATE 
 

12 October 2023 

ACTIVITIES TO REPORT 
 

Meeting 2 October 2023 and subsequent actions: 
• Work is progressing on the rain water harvesting system for the 

project 
• Noticeboard has been refurbished 
• Phillida Jermain is the volunteer contact who will ensure volunteers 

are briefed on safeguarding, risk, first aid etc 
• Site visit arranged with FIPL representative and Best Farms 
• Launch of Duke Orchard to be either in January (wassailing) or 

April (blossom) depending on tree planting. 
COUNCILLORS INVOLVED 
 

Clare Tagg, Martin Worth, Martin Ansell 

RECOMMENDATIONS 
(including any communications) 
 

1. Agree to aim for a second FIPL grant  
2. Launch the Duke Orchard with a community event 
3. Make a minor change to clarify the safeguarding policy 

COSTS  
(ie contractor costs, purchase 
costs, ongoing costs) 
 
Detail any funding required from 
the Parish Council  
(Landulph Parish Council to 
consider affordability / budget / 
precept; and also whether it has 
the power to spend on this). 

1) Community event to mark the opening of Duke Orchard – 
estimated cost £500 

Date of full Landulph Parish 
Council 

18 September 2023 

 


